
June 2014
Happy Scrappers

Linda and Jane,  thank you so much for hosting last month. The 
building was nice and it was fun.  Shelly whipped us into gear, and got us 
going on the second Scrapper Auction quilt.  Thank you to those that helped. 
I think she said y’all got all of the applique prepared. And half of the strips 
put together.  

I'm a woman on a mission.  After demo (ing) for Carolyn and Linda, I 
really got motivated to finish my Pumpkin quilt. So thank you both for that. 
Its sashed and ready to quilt. I just have to make my back. Feels wonderful  
to finish a UFO.   Now maybe I can get my studio cleaned for the scrapper 
meeting next Saturday, July 12th.  So, the menu is chicken and pork 
enchiladas.  Helen is hosting with me, and she is providing spanish rice, and 
a cake.  Becky is bringing re fried beans and chips.  So please bring a dish 
that will go with this meal or appetizers or a dessert.  10 am till.  I'll have 
sangria or some sort of mild alcohol.  Now for Bee Business.

1. Due this month is Laura's exchange.  Cot Coverlet.
2. Cathy Lempa supplied her Snow men project pattern.  If you were

not there, please contact her. The instructions are on the website. 
But she will have to mail you a template page.  

Scrappily Yours
PJ Broussard
2014 Hostess
August- Cathy and Sylvia
September- Laura, Sue & Ruby
October-  Mickey & Anne Babb
November- Tammie & Laurell
December- Carol T, Barbara Loden & Becky


